Fairhope Police Department
“On Beautiful Mobile Bay”

Commissioner Joe Davis
Baldwin County Commission
1100 Fairhope Avenue
Fairhope, Alabama 36532

RE: Tour de Lower Alabama Doctors Bicycle Ride

Dear Commissioner Davis:

The Fairhope Police Department will provide police officers for the bike ride on Saturday,
March 30, 2019, and would like to formally pass on our approval for the use of roadways
within our jurisdiction. It is my understanding that the bicycle ride starts at the Grand
Hotel at 7:30 a.m., and goes to Pelican Point (at the end of County Road 1) and then
returns to the hotel.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. If you should have any questions, please
contact Sheri Swartz at 929-1477.

Respectfully,
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’ Stephanie Hollinghead

Chief of Police

Fairhope Police Department

Stephanie Hollinghead 107 N. Section St. (251) 928-2385
Chief of Police Fairhope, AL 36532 Fax (251) 990-0158



